
 

 

MEMO 
Date: October 18, 2021 

To: Mayor Scott Sherman 

 City Council Members 

From: Ryan Meiners, City Engineer 

Re:  Revised Assessment Roll 2021 Sidewalk Replacement Project 

 

                                                 Revised  

           Assessment                  Assessment 

Hot Rod Don’s LLC   $453.10  None-removed due to work being done 

159 9th ST E 

32.65.0200 

 

Robert B Murray   $862.34  Added-Requested curb done with Project 

624 7th ST W 

32.070.0250 

 

Black River Investment PRP LLC $194.88  Added-Calculation Error on Assessment Roll 

196 8th ST E 

32.130.0020 

 

Bruce A Murphy   $283.97  Added-Calculation Error on Assessment Roll 

528 Lafayette St 

32.480.0520 

 

Fernando A Carrillo   $202.24  Added-Calculation Error on Assessment Roll 

105 Sarnia St E 

32.310.1090 

 

All of these property owners with additions were notified of these changes. 

 

   City of Winona – Engineering 

   Ryan Meiners, City Engineer 

   207 Lafayette Street, PO Box 378 

   Winona MN 55987-0378 

   (507) 457-8269  (507) 452-1239  fax 

   e-mail: RMeiners@ci.winona.mn.us 
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